
THE TRANSFIGURATION                                                              

CATHOLIC CHURCH                                                                                                         

KENSAL RISE                                                                                                        

Chamberlayne Road, NW10 3HT                                                               

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time               5th / 6th November 2022 

PARISH TEAM 

 

Parish Priest                                

Monsignor Roger Reader         

rogerreader@rcdow.org.uk 

Assistant Priest                                

Fr Allan Alvarado Gil                   

allanalvarado@rcdow.org.uk                

 

__________________________ 

 

Italian Chaplaincy                                  

Fr Natalino Mignolli  

 

_____________________________                       

Parish Secretary                            

Chelsea Bottomley                          

kensalrise@rcdow.org.uk              

Parish office open: Mondays, 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays & 

Thursdays 9:30am - 2:00pm 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -                               

Sunday Masses: (Sat 5pm) 

Sun 10am                                       

Italian Mass: Sun 11:30am                     

Weekday Masses:                       

Tues 6pm,                                          

Wed, Thurs & Fri 10am                                        

Confession: Sat 4pm before 

Mass or by appointment                 

Exposition: Tuesday,                  

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

before Mass                                                   

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

SEPTEMBER’S                                            

STANDING ORDERS                              

£3,048.00                                     

LAST WEEK’S OFFERING                 

£357.17                          

Thank you for your                                       

contribution to the Parish! 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

This Parish is part of Westminster  

Roman Catholic Diocesan Trust 

(WRCDT) Registered Charity No: 

233699 PLEASE PRAY FOR ALL THOSE IN THE PARISH WHO ARE SICK AND/OR HOUSEBOUND                                 

AND ALSO THOSE WHO HAVE NOBODY ELSE TO PRAY FOR THEM 

MASS INTENTIONS                                                                  

29th October—5th November 

Date Time Intention 

Sat 5th 5pm Noreen O’Mahoney (Birthday Intentions) 

 Sun 6th 10am Holy Souls 

Mon 7th  NO MASS 

Tues 8th 6pm Rebelo, Antunes & Rodrigues Families 

Wed 9th 10am Holy Souls 

Thur 10th 10am Deceased Priests of the Parish RIP 

Fri 11th 10am Holy Souls 

Sat 12th 5pm Mary O’Sullivan (13th Anniversary) 

Main Altar Sanctuary Lamp Vera & Frank Dolan (A) 

Sacred Heart Holy Souls 

 Our Lady Celia Nightall (1st Anniversary) 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & CONFIRMATION 
COURSE APPLICATION FORMS                                              

The deadline for forms to be returned 6th November.  

 

 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS FORMATION                                     
On Saturday 19th November at Willesden Green Parish from 
14:00—16:30, there will be an afternoon's formation for new 
and existing EM’s. This will be facilitated by Mary Crowley 

from the Agency for Evangelisation.    

 

NOVEMBER DEAD LIST  - HOLY SOULS                                                             
Envelopes and lists are available in the Porch. Please return 

through the Presbytery letterbox 
 

 

     CARDINAL VAUGHAN’S SENIOR CITIZENS                        
CHRISTMAS TEA DANCE                                                             

We have 8 tickets to the annual Christmas Tea Dance at             
Cardinal Vaughan Memorial School on Friday 9th December 
from 4pm to 6pm. Should you wish to attend, please let the 
priest know after Mass and they will take down your name 

and number. Chelsea will then call you to take more details.  

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASS TIMES UPDATE FROM ADVENT                                           
From Sunday 27th November, our new Mass times will be:  

Sundays 8am, 10am (Sung, Children’s Liturgy) and 11:30am 
Italian, Saturdays 5pm, Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays & 
Fridays 10am. This will affect all Masses currently booked for 

Tuesdays, time wise.  

   

  BAPTISM PREPARATION COURSE                                              
On Monday 14th November at 6pm, for 1 hour, there will be 
a Baptism Course in the Newman Room for those wishing to 
have their child Baptised. Please contact Chelsea to book in. 

 

ST MARY’S CEMETERY - NOVEMBER MASS                              
Please be advised that the Bi-Annual Concelebrated                        

Requiem Mass at St. Mary’s Cemetery NW10 5NU, Kensal 
Green will be on Monday 7th November at 11.30.am.                                                                

Thank you for your generous contribution during these times.    

We currently do not have a card machine so for bank transfers,                    

the details are -                                                                                              

HSBC Bank: WRCDT Kensal Rise                                                             

Sort code: 40-05-20 Account no: 41094882 

ENTRANCE 469 God you call us to this place  

KYRIE, GLORIA,                        

SANCTUS &AGNUS DEI 
Missa de Angelis 

GOSPEL ACC 536 

OFFERTORY 602 Almighty Father, Lord most high 

MEMORIAL ACC Sung 

OUR FATHER Said 

COMMUNION 648 See us, Lord, about thine altar  

RECESSIONAL 969 Lord of all hopefulness  

HYMNS FOR SUNDAY 10am MASS Tel: 020 454 23716 

Email: kensalrise@rcdow.org.uk                        

Web: www.transfigparishkensalrise.org.uk      

Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/COTTKR 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE UPDATE                                                  
50/50 CLUB  PLEASE RETURN YOUR ENVELOPES FOR 

THE 50/50 ASAP. THANK YOU.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PIZZA & QUIZ NIGHT 19th November 7pm tickets are 
£10 per person and can be purchased after Mass in the porch. 

Start getting those quiz teams rounded up! All ages are                 
welcome at the Quiz night. Children under 10 are free. Please 

BYOB/soft drinks, there will be a small cash only bar too.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SENIOR CITIZENS CHRISTMAS DINNER is on Saturday 
17th December after 5pm Mass. This will be for 40 people, 

some of whom will be invited because they live alone and are 
isolated. Then, Parishioners will be prioritised on a first come, 

first served basis. Should there be any spaces left, then non-
parishioners will be able to attend.  

 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS—CERTIFICATES 
Appointments are available every 10 minutes on Tuesday 8th 

October from 4:30pm to 5:30pm and on Saturday 12th      
November from 11am to 12noon. Please call Chelsea to book. 

 

 

RCIA- Adult Reception into the church and Confirmation                                       
If you are an adult who is not Catholic or who has not made 

their confirmation and would like to be prepared for the                
sacraments in the RCIA process, please contact Fr Allan.  

 

 

 

BRING CAKES!                                                                               
We still need volunteers to bake and bring cakes to the               

Sunday Mass for our Cake Project at Burkina Fasso, please 
speak to one of the team to sign up! 

 

One of the great privileges of a priest or deacon is to help families when 
they have been bereaved to plan the Requiem Mass and Funeral for the 
person who has died. I always find it very moving when the family comes 
to see me and we begin to talk about the person who has died. It is, after 
all, one of the most important things a family can do. 

Nearly always the family is in agreement about what should happen for 
the funeral. They may have talked it through with the person before they 
died – and actually that can be a very calming thing to do both for the 
person who is dying and for the family around them. They may want to 
repeat the hymns and readings which they have used before. They may 
want the priest to guide them about choosing the readings which are             
especially appropriate for the occasion – there are lots to choose from. 

Sadly – and not very often – sometimes the funeral arrangements can be 
a cause of stress and division in the family. It may be that there is an             
argument over hymns and readings, and over who should do what. It may 
be that there is an argument over whether to have a Requiem Mass in the 
church (which is normal for Catholics) or not. It maybe there is an                   
argument over burial or cremation – both are acceptable for Catholics. 

To help you and your family, the diocese has prepared a leaflet on which 
you can indicate what your choices are. It has no force in law, but it is 
most helpful for families. You will see elsewhere in the Newsletter how 
you can download one to fill in. If, like me, you are hopeless with                
computers we can give you a printed copy. Just ask. 

It is so good that so many you have filled in your lists for the Holy Souls 
and submitted the envelopes. Thank you so much. Masses will be offered 
throughout November. 

You will also see leaflets of prayers for you to say at the graves of loved 
ones for their souls, and you may wish to attend the Requiem Mass at St 
Mary’s Catholic Cemetery on Monday 7th November at 1130. 

May the souls of all the faithful departed rest in peace. 

Monsignor Roger 

 

November Dead List Folder                                                                                
Thank you to everyone who has returned their Holy Souls lists, these have been 
placed in a folder and available to look through and pray for throughout the day 

whilst the Church is open. 


